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Dear Friend:  

—by Joe Keim and Jonas Brenneman 

Aside from the SonLight Bible Club that 

has been running about 

5,000 active students, 

the ministry also offers 

correspondence courses 

geared toward adults. 

This ministry is known 

as the Plowman’s Acad-

emy and has been actively running sever-

al hundred students every year, for the 

past 10 years. As of today, the Plowman’s 

Academy offers eight courses and goes 

much deeper than the SonLight Club. 

The Plowman’s Acade-

my offers the following 

courses: The ABC’s for 

Christian Growth, Bible 

Basics, Book of Books, 

Church History, Life’s 

Struggles, Christian 

Foundation, Christian Topical, Christian 

Verse by Verse.  

Each lesson requires the student to open 

their Bible, dig deep, and find answers to 

thousands of questions from the Scrip-

tures. Every lesson comes with a one or 

two-page quiz that gets filled out and re-

turned to MAP for grading.  

All that to say, we are expanding the 

Plowman’s Academy.  As of September 

1, three students have enrolled using our 

online platform. The online platform al-

lows students to watch videos, engage 

with their teacher and each other, and fill 

out and submit quizzes. We are all excit-

ed about this expansion 

and looking for more stu-

dents to enroll.  

Our goal is to teach the 

Plowman’s Academy at 

our office location in Sa-

vannah, OH.  

PLOWMAN’S ACADAMY  

BIBLE SCHOOL 

The primary focus of the Plowman’s 

Academy is to aid people who are coming 

out of restrictive Anabap-

tist communities. Many of 

our students will have very 

little, if any, understanding 

of Scripture, and will have 

to unlearn cultural teach-

ing, and relearn founda-

tional Scripture knowledge. Most will 

likely be very hesitant to make a year’s 

commitment to these courses. Our goal 

will be to walk with students for at least a 

year, to provide them with foundational 

knowledge and practical applications of 

the Christian faith and how to live it out, 

and to teach others to do the same as Je-

sus instructed in Matthew 28:18-20.  

During the first year, we will be offering 

stand-alone courses rather than building 

on previous instruction. The classes of-

fered will start at varying points through-

out the year, as prospective students be-

come interested.  

Since the educational system among the 

Amish does not develop the motivation 

and discipline for self-study, students will 

need assistance. This will be done by in-

creasing the interaction between the stu-

dents, materials, and instructors, with 

activities such as having quizzes, online 

interactive discussions, and projects 

where the students discover the material 

on a deeper level.  

The subjects are those that are founda-

tional to the Christian faith, such as an 

overview of the Old and New Testaments, 

courses on prayer, Bible doctrine, and 

practical application of the Christian 

faith. Future courses will be developed on 

Anabaptist history, parenting, and other 

relevant topics.  

It is our goal to set the students up so that 

their options for continuing education 

increase as they progress, and they will be 

encouraged to dream and aim bigger. The 

Plowman’s Academy will be working 

with other organizations so that students 

can transfer their completed courses and 

continue their education. 
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Amish Awareness Conference 

Esther and I get really excited when young 

couples ask us to help them prepare for 

their wedding day and what comes after. 

We don’t take it lightly and put a hundred 

percent effort into the premarital counsel-

ing that normally runs a minimum of 15 

hours per couple.  

All three of these couples are former 

Amish.  All three are sold-out Jesus fol-

lowers. All three made Jesus the center of 

their wedding day.  

In each wedding, the Lord was wor-

shipped, and the gospel was preached. 

Verna, Jonathan, and Rachel all three gave 

their lives to Jesus Christ at our MAP of-

fice.  Chris, Verna, Jonathan, and Rachel 

are four of about twelve who have allowed 

Esther and I to take them through a one-

year Bible study course called the ABC’s 

for Christian Growth. Actually, our one 

year is turning into more like a year and a 

half! This last lesson took us three weeks 

to get through.  We studied difficult sub-

jects that included Age of Accountability, 

Abortion, Homosexuality, Predestination, 

Hell, What Did Jesus Look Like, Should 

Christians Observe Christmas and Easter, 

How Can I Know God’s Will for My Life, 

and Why Do I Go Through Trials.  

In October, our Bible study group is taking 

a 2-day trip to the Creation Museum and 

Noah’s Ark. We will spend the night at 

Samuel and Polly Girod’s place — playing 

games and a cookout are all in the plans! 

Moving? Receiving duplicate mailings?  
Not interested in the MAP Update? 

Please help us keep our database updated by noting any 

corrections directly on your address label, and then 

returning it to us. Thank you so much! 

575 US Highway 250  
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Saturday, September 23rd at 3:00 p.m.  

BBQ Cook-Out to follow at 6:00 p.m. 

Speaker: Joe Keim of MAP 

Testimonies of 3 local former Amish  

Sunday, September 24th at 9:00 a.m.  

Joe Keim will be presenting  

Mission to Amish People. 

Baptismal service to follow. 

All are Welcome! 
 

Gift of Grace Fellowship 

743 Panama Bear Lake Road 

Panama, New York  14767 

Please RSVP to Pastor Lindsey 
 (814) 663-5326  

lindseypipes@yahoo.com 

Wedding Bells and Mentorship 

Chris & Verna Shetler 

6-17-23 

Emery & Cevilla Hershberger 

8-26-23 

Jonathan & Rachel Hostetler 

9-2-23 

Save the Date! 

The dates have been set for our upcoming 2024 

Step Out of the Boat Conference.  Please add 

these dates to your calendar and plan to attend 

this life changing week. We have a list of new 

people lined up to tell their story. It will be every 

bit as powerful and amazing as any other year. 

—by Joe Keim 


